
 

CITY of BRISBANE 
Subcommittee Update 

 
From April 15th, 2023 to April 28th, 2023 

 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee 4/17   Cunningham, Davis 
Danette Davis and Beth Grossman received accolades and an acknowledgement from the members for 
their commitment and contribution to the Committee.  
 
Park & Recreation Commissioner Leesa Greenlee was appointed as Chair and Camille Salmon remained 
appointed as Vice-Chair. 
 
Staff presented the draft Public Art Master Plan Request for Proposal (RFP) to the Committee. After 
review and discussion, staff will make a couple minor changes, bring it back to the Committee on May 1st 
and then to Council for approval probably in May. 
 
The Public Art Advisory Committee received a request to have the next meeting sooner than May 15th.  
The Committee agreed to have a Special meeting on May 1st and cancel the regular meeting on May 
15th. 
 
 
Upcoming Subcommittees: 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee    5/1 4:30pm  Cunningham, Davis 
 
Sierra Point Parkway Design Guidelines Subcom.  5/3 2pm  Lentz, O’Connell 
 


